
Pleasant Hill CUSD #3 

August 08, 2016 

Public Hearing 

 

The Board of Education of Pike and Calhoun Counties, Unit District No. 3, held a public 

hearing on August 08, 2016.  The meeting was called to order by President Doug Damon at 

6:45 p.m.  Members present answered roll call vote as follows: 

 

 Present:  Damon, Peebles, Picone, Robinson 

 Absent:  Crowder, Masters. Orr 

 

Public hearing on consideration of tuition waiver for non-resident employee’s students.   

 

There was no public participation.  

 

The public hearing was adjourned at 7:00 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

 

             

        President 
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